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I	have	had	solar	panels	for	about	3	years.		The	present	feed-in	tariff	is	totally	
inadequate.		The	fact	that	so	many	people	have	opted	to	install	PV	cells	assists	
retailers	and	Governments.	Governments	benefit	because	they	have	not	needed	
to	build	new	generators.		The	retailers	benefit	by	having	extra	electricity	to	sell	
at	exorbitant	prices.	
We	are	assisting	the	government	in	their	climate	change	commitments.	
How	about	us	receiving	a	fair	price	for	our	feed-in	electricity?	
Yours	sincerely	
Peter	Lamb




